	[image: image1.jpg]voly Trinity

(@] Oo\
FE ScYy
Cuckfe\®

Learning together with
God's love



 Update from Reception  Week 5 (Spring)


Week Beginning- Spring 2020, week 5,  3.2.20

Last week the children enjoyed finding out about Australia.  They drew pictures of Australian animals and created Aborigine style paintings. Thank you to Ryan’s mum who came to speak to the children about what is like to live in Australia. 

This week Sailor Bear is visiting his cousin ‘Brown Bear’ in India.  We will be using the Power of Reading book ‘No Dinner’ which is based in India. The children will be talking about the main character, the jungle setting and creating some writing based on this. We will be bringing in some traditional Indian food for the children to taste.  

We will also be using the book ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ to create some animal poems.
In Mathematics we will be ‘digging deeper’ to investigate adding two groups of objects/numbers together. We will be asking the children questions like; is there more than one way to make the number 4/5/6? Can you show me using these objects? 

Many Thanks for your help and support

The Early Years Team

